
Oliver Hoban

From: Lowca Clerk 
Sent: 18 November 2023 16:20
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: Re: 4/23/2283/0F1 - HIGHVIEW, MILL LONNING, LOWCA
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Hi Oli,  
 
Apologies for the delayed response, I've taken over from Mike at Lowca. 
 
I can confirm that at the meeting of the Parish Council on 18th October, they resolved to offer no objections to this 
application. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jane 
 
 
Jane Coltman,  
Clerk 
Lowca Parish Council 

 
  

 


